
 
 
 

This email is in response to your e-mailed request under the Freedom of Information Act 
("FOIA"), 5 ILSC 140/I et seq., dated June 17, 2025. You have requested that Pleasantdale 
School District 107 produce the following public records: 

 
Requested by: CT Mills, Public Info Access, LLC 

 
Request dated: June 17, 2025 
 

Dear FOIA Officer, 

Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of 
Information Act (5 ILCS 140), I am 
requesting access to public records in the 
form of a current staff contact directory for 
your district. Specifically, I am seeking a 
list of all school and district-level 
administrators, including: 

• Name 
• Title/Position 
• Work Email Address 
• Work Location (School Name or 

Central Office) 

Please provide this information in 
electronic format (Excel, CSV, or PDF 
preferred) if available. 

If any clarification is needed, I’m happy to 
assist. If the records are maintained in a 
different format, please let me know. 
 
This request is not intended for 
commercial use. 
 
If you are not the right person to handle 
this request, kindly let me know or forward 
to the appropriate contact.   

Thank you for your time and assistance. 

Sincerely, 
 
CT Mills 
Public Info Access LLC 
esnetworkllc1@gmail.com 

mailto:esnetworkllc1@gmail.com


 
Response Dated: June 24, 2025 Response: See attached. 

 
As the FOIA Officer of the District, Mr. Sonntag is responsible for granting and denying 
requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act. The District's responses attached to 
this email intend to be fully responsive to your specific request. If we have misinterpreted your 
request, please clarify your request to him in writing. 

 
You have a right to appeal a denial of records to the President of the Board of Education by 
written request directed to the President at the District office 7450 S. Wolf Road, Burr Ridge, IL 
60527 within fourteen (14) working days of your receipt of this email. 


